
 

 

Lee Recreation Commission      March 4, 2014 

 

 

Present: Members -Larry Kindberg, Dawn Genes, Mark Kustra,  

Non-Members - Joe Hannon, Sundar Vidya, Susan Mattioni, Cynthia McLane 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes of the January meeting were reviewed.  Larry made a motion to 

approve. Mark seconded. Passed 

Treasurer’s Report:  None available. 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

The 2014 Easter Egg Hunt will be on Saturday, April 19, the day before Easter.  We need to 

purchase new eggs to fill with candy.  The eggs we are reusing will be used for prizes.  Last year, 

Walgreens assisted by donating enough candy to fill 2,500 eggs.  A letter requesting candy will 

go to Walgreens this week. Dawn will write and send the letter.  Cynthia McLane will get the 

prizes and make up the coupons that go into the eggs.  Tables will need set up for the prizes.  

Helpers are needed to hide the eggs by 8 am. 

The Lee Church Congregational is considering hosting a breakfast that morning either before or 

after the egg hunt. 

 

Fishing Derby 

The annual Lee Fishing Derby will be on Saturday, May 10.  A letter to request use of the 

Stevens Farm needs to be sent.  Cynthia will contact the fish company to stock fish.  Prizes are 

given for sportsman first fish caught ($100) second fish caught ($50), biggest fish, smallest fish, 

combined, and to who catches the tagged fish.  Some of the local sporting goods stores may 

donate prizes.  Help is needed the day of the event to help with registration of kids, picking up 

groceries for the fish fry, and helping to pick up at the farm during and after the event. A port-a-

potty is to be rented.  Tables and grills are needed for the fish fry. 

 

 

Discussion on other activities that might be held by the Rec Commission in 2014 

 Bike Safety Day 

 Kite Building and Flying Day 

 Model Airplane Day 

 Summer Outdoor Movie and Bonfire 

 

 

New Business 

The Selectmen want to set up a workshop with the Recreation Commission to discuss the draft 

Master Plan and the future direction of the Recreation Commission. 

 

Mark mentioned that Lee Fair meetings will begin soon. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:16 pm. 


